Strong Families Yolo!

Strong Families Yolo is a new website that encourages everyone to play a part in caring for Yolo children and strengthening Yolo families. Whatever our role in the community – friend, educator, business owner, parent, person of faith – there are ways we can support children and families in Yolo County. This website was created by Yolo County Children’s Alliance (YCCA) as a project of the Yolo County Child Abuse Prevention Council (CAPC).

Get engaged in this new campaign today by: 
1. Visiting www.StrongFamiliesYolo.org today to find out how you can help make Yolo families stronger!
2. Sharing this website with others who live and work in Yolo County. Let’s all work together to support Strong Families Yolo!

Thank you!

All the best,

